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April 9, 2021

AEC Families,

| am writing to inform all of our families of a change in location for our AEC program. We will be closing our
building at 802 Paul Bunyan Drive SE in Bemidji. Our last student day at our current location will be on
Tuesday, May 11. We will be moving our program inside the Bemidji High School building with in-person
instruction beginning on Monday, May 17. Our AEC program will be sharing the Lumberjack High School
area with our Lumberjack High School program. The district's reasoning behind this is to make all services for
our students up to age 21 more cohesive, effective, and efficient; this movement is also part of our steps to
address our district's budgetary shortfalls.

In an optimal situation, we would physically move over the course of the summer; however, our lease will be
ending in May. To be sure that we move at a time that is not detrimental to students’ progress toward
graduation, we will be following the schedule below:

May 11 Last student day at 802 Paul Bunyan Drive SE

May 12 & 13 Students work virtually - join Google Meets with assigned teacher(s)

May 17 AEC teachers open for in-person_ ips_truction at the Bemidji High
School (BHS) located at 2900 Division Street W

May 29 GRADUATION *

June 3 Last day of school

June 14 - July 22 AEC Summer School at BHS starting the week of June 14th *

Tuesdays & Thursdays from 1:00 - 4:00 PM

* Details to be sent out soon for Graduation and 2021 Summer School.

| want to thank all of our families in advance for your flexibility and understanding. If you have any questions
or concerns, please feel free to contact me at jason_stanoch@isd31.net or (218) 444-1600 ext. 63305.

Thank you,
A

Jason Stanoch Ed.D.
Bemidji Alternative Education Center Principal



